
 

 

Update: Wage dispute 
 

Members are aware that the employer failed to implement the final leg of the three-year wage agreement. 

The PSA obtained a legal opinion on the matter and is of the opinion that thre are good prospects of 

success to challenge the employer’s non-implementation. On advice from legal representatives, a letter 

was sent to the employer, demanding the implementation before the end of 30 April 2021. The employer 

failed to implement the agreement by the deadline and the PSA has now appointed legal representatives 

to approach the courts and start with the legal process to enforce the implementation of the last leg of the 

wage agreement. 

 

Members will be updated on developments.  

                                                                     

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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